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Introduction
Master of Ceremony, Chad Speer

Financial Provision
Greg Hicks, North Vernon Redevelopment Commission 

Mayoral Address
Mayor Mike Ochs, City of North Vernon 

Presentation of Shovels
Mayor Mike Ochs

*Shovels To: Dave O’Mara, Jeff Fueller, Chad Speer, Joe Wahlman, Tim Hunt, 
Shawn Gerkin, Connie Rayburn and Mike Ochs

History
The City Pool was constructed in the 1960’s. The pool, through 
many upgrades, remained a “z” shaped pool, which served the 
citizens of North Vernon and surroundings areas for more than 50 
years. In the mid-2000’s, the concrete flooring started deteriorating 
and a liner was installed to add life to the pool. In 2016, as the liner 
neared the end of its life, discussions of a new pool facility started.   

NEW
In 2017, a pool committee was formed and asked to bring a plan 
forth to City Council concerning the future of the pool. At that 
time, a feasibility study was completed through public meetings, 
surveys and cost analysis of upgrades versus new construction. 
At the completion of the study, the determination was made to 
move forward with new construction. After many meetings, surveys 
and visits to other communities, a proposed aquatic center was 
developed, which will include both a pool with many amenities and 
an adjacent splash pad.  


